
Hello my lovely class, I hope you are all safe and well. We are really 

missing you in school, it’s just not the same without you all. 

I hope you are taking good care of each other and being kind to one 

another. Don’t forget to help your grown-ups too! 

It has been really lovely to speak to some of you and your families 

recently and I was thrilled to hear how many of you are doing the home 

learning and completing your own projects. I am so proud of you and all 

the hard work you are doing at home: I know how challenging it can be, 

especially when it’s sunny! So a big well done guys, you are amazing. 

I have been busy in school teaching year 6, but I really miss all of you. I 

am so pleased that I will get to spend a couple of weeks with you when 

you return in September, before you move on to year 6 yourselves.  

I hope that you will have a good rest over the summer and enjoy some 

time with your family and friends. Please take good care of each other 

and I look forward to seeing all of you in September. 

Bye for now. 

Mrs Montgomery 

 


